
UPDATE FOR SHARED BRANCHING USERS

Greater Texas|Aggieland Credit Union is undergoing a Core Banking System Upgrade. 
This upgrade will allow for enhanced security, more robust technology integrations, and 
even greater member service. 

One important adjustment you need to know about involves the structure of your 
member number and account numbers. After the Upgrade, the credit union’s new Core 
Banking System will feature a single, centralized membership number per person that 
arches over individual, numeric account numbers. Most checking and money market 
account numbers will remain the same. Other accounts, such as savings accounts, 
certificates, and loans, will have a new, unique account number. The credit union will no 
longer use an alphanumeric system (S, I, or L suffix codes) to designate account types. 
This change will not affect your Visa debit or credit card(s), you may continue to use 
those as normal.

IMPORTANT: After the Upgrade you will need to use your new member number when 
transacting with a Shared Branch Credit Union. Your previous member number may no 
longer generate your Greater Texas|Aggieland account for our partnering credit unions. 
More information about your new member number will be provided to you through the 
mail before the Upgrade, so please keep an eye on your mailbox. 

Should you have any questions, we are here for you. Please contact us with any 
questions or concerns, or visit gtfcu.org/core for information about the Core Banking 
System Upgrade. 

Thank you for your continued membership, 
Member Services Team
(800) 749-9732
Greater Texas|Aggieland Credit Union

M E M B E R  &  A C C O U N T  N U M B E R  C H A N G E S

GTFCU.org/core


